



FRAMEWORK CONVENTION ON CLIMATE CHANGE - Secretariat

CONVENTION - CADRE SUR LES CHANGEMENTS CLIMATIQUES - Secrétariat

FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION

COPY

TO/A:

Ms. Elizabeth Mann Borgese

DATE: 6 February 1996

Halifax, Nova Scotia, Canada

FAX:

0.00.1.902.868.24.55

REF: SB

FROM/DE:

Sálvano Briceño

Page 1 of 7

Coordinator, Intergovernmen

SUBJECT/OBJET:

Independent World Commission on the Oceans

Dear Elizabeth,

I have just heard of the creation of the Commission and wanted to ask you whether there would be any interest in someone with my experience to join the team.

As you may well know, the Climate Change secretariat will be moving to Bonn by the end of the year and due to the education of my children, I would prefer to remain in Geneva.

Having formed a strong team, during the last five years, with Michael Zammit Cutajar, I feel very sorry to have to leave. And nothing would be more encouraging than being able to return to the occans field.

As I do not know Mr Yaker nor Mr. van Ettinger, in the event that you see my CV (attached) to be of any interest, I would greatly appreciate it if you would pass it to them.

I thank you in advance for your assistance and I look forward to seeing you again soon.

With very warm regards.

Sálvano Briceño



DALHOUSIE UNIVERSITY ARCHIVES AND SPECIAL COLLECTIONS DIGITAL SEPARATION SHEET

Separation Date: May 15, 2015

Fonds Title: Elisabeth Mann Borgese

Fonds #: MS-2-744

Box-Folder Number: Box 245, Folder 6

Series: United States

Sub-Series: IWCO: correspondence

File: Correspondence with Salvano Briceno

Item: N/A

Description of item:

Contains a CV from Salvano Briceno, with personal information.

Reason for separation:

Page has been removed from digital copy due to privacy concerns.



Dalhousie University

FAXED

International Ocean Institute



FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION

To:

Salvano Briceno

FAX No:

41 22 979 9034

From:

Elisabeth Mann Borgese

FAX No.:

1 902 868 2455

Date:

13 February, 1996

Subject:

Your fax, dated 6 February

Dear Salvano,

How very nice to hear from you!

I hope the World Commission is getting off the ground now. It has been a frustratingly slow start...

Mr. van Ettinger, who is very nice, has just moved to Geneva. I think he is probably at the Hotel Mon Repos for the time being. I think he is the one who is going to do most of the work. I don't know how fast they will expand the staff. In any case, I am sending a copy of your letter and c.v. to ambassador Yaker.

Another opening is the office of Executive Director of the IOI! This will be vacant early next year. For four years this post was occupied by the extraordinary Dr. Krishan Saigal who did an absolutely first-rate job in building up our institute which was in a rather messy state when he took over and is now an exemplary network with operational centres in 9 countries in all parts of the world! Krishan Saigal is a hard act to follow,, but I think you might be able to manage it, and it would be a good challenge for you! Actually I think you would love it. The problem is: It is in Malta! There is a lot of travelling involved, though, and you certainly would not feel "cooped up" in Malta! It would be splendid if I could put forward your candidacy! We pay a quite decent salary...

There is so much going on, you would not believe it!

All the very best, and do let me know.

Yours as ever,

Eling Why